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10th June, 2021           Issue 17 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Deb Ball Training 

Monday, 21st June   

Monday, 21st Boys suit fitting  

 

Queens Birthday Public Holiday 

Monday 14th June 

 

Deb Ball 

Saturday, 14th August, 2021 

 

 Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

We are now slowly counting down to the school holidays. This week the weather has been 

very cold. Please don’t forget to have your child’s beanies, jumpers and jackets labelled 

with their name.  

The new School Operational Guide is out. Key points include: 

Unfortunately swimming, incursions and excursions can not happen at this stage.  

Social distancing is now at 2 meters and only essential people can come onsite.  

School tours are also cancelled until further notice. 

I would like to thank you all for your patience and support as we slowly get back to Covid 

normal. 

 

Principal, Pennie Moffat  

We would also like to farewell Audrey from 

Orange Pod. Audrey has worked at Belvoir for 

over three years and is a passionate team 

member. Audrey is always willing to lend a 

hand and support our students to learn and 

stay safe. We wish her well on her next big 

adventure.  
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THIS WEEKS PURPLE MOMENT AWARDS! 

Lucas S 

Room 11 

For working hard though  

literacy rotations. 

Zayne J 

Room 11 

For making good  

choices in class.  

Rory O 

Room 1 

For making good  

choices, being respectful 

and  

working safely. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

Rome 

Room 1 

For making good choices, 

being respectful and 

working safely. 
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COVID-19 UPDATE 
Stay Home When Unwell  

With the return of our school staff and students, we are continuing to follow the Victorian Government’s guide-

lines for schools which includes maintaining hygiene and social distancing while at the school. As we come to the 

end of term and Winter illnesses begin to take hold, the most important action our community can take to re-

duce the risk of transmission of COVID-19, is to ensure that any unwell students remain at home and get tested, 

even with the mildest of symptoms. Students with prolonged post-viral symptoms, such as a runny nose or 

cough, may return to school following a negative COVID-19 test even if they are not completely free of symp-

toms. They will need a medical certificate from their GP to confirm they are otherwise well or have recovered 

from their acute illness. Students with a negative COVID-19 test whose symptoms have completely resolved do 

not need a medical certificate to return to the school.  

Parents, Guardians & Other Adults on School Grounds  

Unfortunately, parents and non-essential visitors are still unable to return to classrooms. Therefore, for now the 

following restrictions remain in place:  

• Parents/guardians will need to drop-off children in the mornings pick-up their children at the school gate.  

• All parents/guardians will be required to wear a face mask when entering into the school as we cannot 

guarantee physical distancing (1.5m away from each other).   

• Parents/guardians are no longer able to enter past the second gate into the school or classrooms and must 

remain out the front.  

• Parents/Guardians are required to check in using the school QR code every time they are onsite.  

• All visitors are required to sign-in at school Reception when they have a scheduled appointment at the 

school. 

Face Masks  

Face Mask provisions remain the same:  

All Secondary Students must always wear a mask while indoors, except when eating or drinking.  

They must be worn outdoors when physical distancing of 1.5m cannot be maintained.  

Students aged 12 years and over who travel to and from school on public buses are required to wear a face mask.  

We encourage all our parents/guardians to role model the wearing of masks when at the College, especially dur-

ing our morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up times.  

Excursions, Incursions & Camps  

With the ongoing restrictions, there will still be no excursions, incursions or camps (outside of regional Victoria) 

until further notice.  

The continued uncertainty surrounding changing restrictions has been and remains unsettling for everyone. 

Therefore, we will endeavour to continue to provide timely updates to families as things change.  

I would like to again thank our school community for their ongoing support, encouragement and understanding 

as we continue to work through these changing times. 
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Wonder Recycling Rewards Program 
 

Collection boxes have arrived at school for the Wonder 

Recycling Rewards Program. Please start sending in your 

bread/wrap bags (all types) and bread tags. Please re-

member to empty out the breadcrumbs and separate tags 

from bags. The two boxes are located in the foyer of the 

front office    

We only have until the end of June to collect as much as 
we can...so every little bit counts! 
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Room 4 News 
Eleanor, Clare E & Nicole  

We had some bananas and 

grapes. My favourite part was 

the chocolate. 

We were making fruit skewers. 

Mine had lots of fruit. My favour-

ite fruit was the pineapple, 

grapes and cantaloupe.  

I am eating the choco-

late. I liked the banana.  

I like to read the morning mes-
sage.  

I like to go swimming because it is 

so much fun. 

I love sensory play. 
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Room 12 News 
Felicity, Kellie & Heidi. 

In Room 12 we have been very busy, learning to use Seesaw. We are learning to log on, 

take photos, complete our work, add our work. We are enjoying using it every day for 

spelling, numeracy, Zones of Regulation, writing and science. Here are some of our tasks 

that we have completed.    
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Room 13 News 
Anthea, Christen & Rikki.  

Room 13 have been working on making food from scratch, this week we made 

lasagne and garlic bread. Next week we are looking forward to making our 

very own KFC Chicken.  
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Room 24 News 
Bethany, Val & Brendan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In room 24 we have been working hard getting our VCAL coursework and assessments com-

pleted, as well as big and small PINICLE and SPEC projects. We have been focusing on how 

to budget and use money in our lives. We have started talking in class about social media 

and how it is good and bad.  

It is very interesting. 

Ethan has been offering to clean up after lunch or messy activities. He has also been deliv-

ering fruit around to different Pods in the school. Have you noticed a bowl of fresh fruit in 

your Pod?! 

We also celebrated Brendan's 40th birthday with a cake. Rory wrote this note for the 

newsletter.  
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individual students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 
Could all families please make sure that they 
inform the school office whenever they have 

any changes to any of their  

contact details e.g.. home/mobile phone num-
bers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up 
to date information in case of  

emergencies.   
Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

14th June  

 

Queens Birthday 

Long Weekend  

 


